
From: DES: SolidWasteInfo
To: Mills, Austin
Subject: FW: Incident report June 18th
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 3:14:00 PM
Attachments: June 18th.pdf
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Nelson E. Ordway, Executive Secretary
New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services,
Waste Management Division, Solid Waste Management Bureau
29 Hazen Drive, PO Box 95 
Concord, NH  03302-0095
phone:  603.271.2925
fax:  603.271.2456
*E-mail:  nelson.e.ordway@des.nh.gov

 Think Green!
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity
to whom they are addressed. This communication may contain material protected by law or regulation. If you are not the
intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail for the intended recipient, be advised that if you have
received this e-mail in error that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If
you believe that you have received this e-mail in error, please notify me at the Department of Environmental
Services at 603.271.2925.

 
 

 
From: Bruce Grover <bruce.grover@casella.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 3:03 PM
To: DES: SolidWasteInfo <solidwasteinfo@des.nh.gov>; Colby, Jaime <Jaime.Colby@des.nh.gov>;
Daun, Mary <Mary.F.Daun@des.nh.gov>
Subject: Incident report June 18th
 

mailto:SolidWasteInfo@des.nh.gov
mailto:Austin.S.Mills@des.nh.gov
mailto:nelson.e.ordway@des.nh.gov
https://www.facebook.com/NHEnvironmentalServices/
https://www.instagram.com/accounts/login/?next=/nhenvironmentalservices/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/new-hampshire-department-of-environmental-services
https://twitter.com/nhdes
https://www.youtube.com/user/NHDES/videos
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EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Please find attached report regarding levels exceeding 12 inches on primary liner system.
 
Thank you
 
Bruce Grover
OPERATIONS MANAGER
North Country Environmental Services
Bethlehem Landfill
581 Trudeau Road, Bethlehem N.H. 03574
C. 603.728.8391 | P. 603.869.3366|
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE The information contained in this communication is confidential,
may constitute inside information, may be attorney-client privileged and is intended only for
the use of the named recipient.  If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended
recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivery of the message to the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error,  please notify the sender
immediately by telephone at +1 603-869-7295.
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